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BOARD OF SELECTMEN

NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with Chapter 138 of
the Massachusetts General Laws, a
Public Hearing will be held by the
Board of Selectmen in Room 14,
Town Hall, 235 North Street, on
Monday, October 16, 2017 at 8:00
p.m. on the application of M.R.
Reading, Inc., dba, Mario’s Ristorante
for the transfer of the Wine and Malt
Beverages License. License to be
exercised at 20-G Main Street, North
Reading, Massachusetts in a one
story building occupying approxi-
mately 1,200 total square feet with
kitchen, dining area and restrooms;
entrance/exit doors located in front
and rear of building.
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